
Autumn 2016 Newsletter 

PE Miss Hughes 

This term in PE we have…. 

Our first term in PE has been fantastic! There has been a variety of afterschool clubs and lots of competi-

tions! Children at Featherstone have thoroughly enjoyed their PE lessons with a variety of activities, ranging 

from multi skills, to basketball to swimming to team building lessons.  

The afterschool clubs that have 

ran this term: 

 Football 

 Dance 

 Basketball 

 Girls Fitness 

Next term (Spring 1) there will be 

new clubs: 

 Year 5 & 6 Hockey 

 Year 3 & 4 Fencing 

 Year  1 & 2 Multi Skills 

 Dance 

We have had lots of fun in PE at 

Featherstone in our first term and 

Miss Hughes is thoroughly enjoying 

her role!  

We hope you all have  a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

We look forward to seeing you all in 

Dance Club Success!! 

The dancers won GOLD in the Kingsbury Primary 

Dance competition. They have been practicing their 

performance of ‘Thriller’ for several weeks with Miss 

Joiner. It was a great achievement by them all, well 

done!! 

In KS2 PE lessons, the children have been developing their fitness and learning about their bodies in a variety 

of exercise sessions. The children have took part in yoga, boxing, circuit training, agility courses and more!  In 

KS1, year 1 have been practicing their gymnastics, whilst year 2 have been practicing their ball control skills. 

Here are some of the pictures….. 

Year 6 create their 

own agility course 

Year 5 create their 

own station 

Year 3 yoga 

Year 2 passing and 

moving 
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